Mr. Ambrose Whytal Rantoul, Kansas

Dear Mr. Whytal,

I have just had a conference with Mr. Barl Falkenstien, our Financial Secretary of the Athletic Association.

The Athletic Association has a rule that everybody has to pay government tax. The tax on these tickets for the top balcony is log It will be necessary that the adults pay 50g admission. The Athletic Association has a very strict rule regarding passes. The rule of the Big Six is that if you give passes you have to pay the visiting team face value for the price of the pass.

The top balcony is the second balcony and while these seats provide a wonderful view of the game, they are quite a ways removed from the playing floor, but they are almost directly over it. The seats are about 50 feet from the floor. It will be necessary that you pay 50¢ for the ticket for your girl friend in case you desire to make use of this opportunity. This offer will be for the Denver University game on December 17 which is Wednesday night. If you decide to come I trust that you will let us know so that Mr. Falkenstien can make arrangements for your tickets.

Sincerely,

FCA/PE c.c. Mr. Earl Falkenstien Director of Physical Education and Recreation Varsity Basketball and Baseball Coach